
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 July 2020 

  Notes a number of roundabouts that have recently been 

proposed for sponsorship signage across the city, and asks 

the Convener to update Council on the following: 

Question (1) What roundabouts are being tendered for sponsorship? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which roundabouts have agreements already in place? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What does the sponsor receive in return? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What say do they have in the maintenance and or 

design/upgrading of the roundabout? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) How are the sponsorship fees allocated? 

Answer (5)  

   

 
 


